
 
 
 
 

 

MEMO 

 

To: The UVM Faculty Senate 

From: Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Colby Kervick, Co-Chair 

Date: November 4, 2021 

Re: Report out on items voted on by the Curricular Affairs Committee that do not require Faculty Senate 

vote 

 

On November 4, 2021, the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions recommended in the 

following memo. 

 

 

I. APR Subcommittee reports: 

• Educational Leadership and Policy Studies 

 

This APR subcommittee report was presented to the CAC. CAC committee members voted to accept the 

subcommittee report as acknowledgement that the APR process was faithfully executed for this academic 

program review. 

 

 

   
 


